



H.E.

Mr. Christophe Steiner

Speaker

**National Council** 

Principality of Monaco

H.E.

Mr. Jean-Charles Allavena

Head of the Foreign Affairs Committee

**National Council** 

Principality of Monaco

13 September 2016

Dear Mr. Steiner,

Dear Mr. Allavena,

Thank you for your kind letter of congratulations on Slovakia's presidency of the Council of the European Union in the second half of this year. We certainly identify with your endeavours of fostering active exchange in order to strengthen inter-parliamentary cooperation and to deepen the approach to the European institutions.

We are delighted, on behalf of the National Council of the Slovak Republic, to extend an invitation to a delegation from the General Council to attend as an observer the Plenary Meeting of the LVI. Conference of Parliamentary Committees for Union Affairs of the European Union Parliaments (Plenary COSAC) planned during the Slovak presidency on 13 - 15 November 2016.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions at: vez@nrsr.sk

We look forward to welcoming you to Bratislava.

Sincerely.

Andrej Danko

Speaker of the National council of the

Slovak Republic

Ľuboš Blaha

Chair of the European Affairs Committee

of the National Council of the Slovak

Republic